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I strongly support SB 210 because of the need for election integrity in Oregon! By 

requiring voters to present valid government-issued ID, whether voting in person or 

requesting a mail ballot, the bill ensures that only eligible electors participate, 

protecting the sanctity of each vote. We are required to show valid ID for everything 

else we do. Along with that I strongly support in-person voting as the standard 

method for conducting an election. It is the only sensible way to eliminate fraud!  


